
 

Next week in Year 2 

Week Beginning 16th December 2024 

 

Have a wonderful weekend and happy holidays! 

The Year 2 team  

Reminders   
Tuesday 17th is our Great Fire of London dress up day for our wonderful workshop! 

 
 Thursday 19th is our Pantomime trip  if you selected to NOT have a school packed lunch 

please ensure you send one in that does not contain nuts, sweets or fizzy drinks/juice. 

 

Merry Christmas!  
 

What we will be doing in school 

English 

 
This week the children are finishing off their 
Great Fire of London learning by becoming 
town planners working for Christopher Wren to 
help rebuild the city of London! They have 

designed their cities and will be writing a letter 
to King Charles II to persuade him to consider 
their ideas.  
 
They will also be learning and retelling the story 

of Sleeping Beauty before we head to the 
pantomime! 
 

Maths 
 

finishing off Shape next week by 
making repeated patterns using shape!  

 

  

History 

 
Our history lesson this week will be our 

wonderful workshop where children will get 
the opportunity to re-enact jobs from the past, 

become investigators of the wreckage to 
discover clues and much much more! 

RE 
 

Our RE lesson this week is focusing on the 
symbols of Christmas as we look at the 

Christmas Story. 
 

 
 

The children will also be enjoying lots of fun activities throughout the week such as making 
Christmas cards for a local care home, Christmas crafts and Christmas parties!  

 


